
City Honors

Projects

Class Photos

Processes

2017 Fall Edition, Vol. 1

ABOUT CREATURE SCULPTING

Creature Sculpting is a specialized area sculpture
serving the �lm and video industries.  Creature
sculptors work  along with game designer and �lm
creators to design charactors.  All major �lms and 
games use sculptors in the initial development
of their stories.

The process begins with the writers and directors
of a project consulting with the sculptor. Sketches
are drawn. The sculptor models small sculptures
called maquettes, usually under 18 inches high.
From thse maquettes, computer artists create
digital models used by the special fx deprtment.

Creature sculptors also create life size facial 
sculptures used for creature masks and appliances.
An appliance is a small foam rubber peice that is
glued to the acotors face or body, such as a
witches nose or an ogres ears. 

Recently, “Collectors” have began purchasing
creature sculpture for their private collections.

Los Angeles is the world center for �lm an video
game production. Creature sculptors work on
permanent sta� wit the larger studios and as
freelance artists for the smaller studios and 
independent projects.



ALDANA,CARLOS
ALEMAN,DAVID
ALVAREZ,MATHEW
AUSTIN,TAYLOR
BALDERAS,YAMI
CARILLO,ELIZABETH
CASTELLEN,JUDITH
CAYO,YVETTE
COBOS,JOEL
CRUZ,JENNIFER
DANIELS,TAVIO
FARMER,CHRISTOPHER
GARCIA,MONSERRAT
GRANBERRY,ALAYA
HUBBARD,EGYPT
JIMENEZ,ERICK
LAMKIN,KAYLAH
LIMON,JACQUELINE
LOPEZ,ASHLEY
MANZANO,STEPHANIE
MCCINYTOSH,AALIYAH
MERCADO,BRIANDO
MORENO,BIANKA
OSORUA,MICHAEL
RAMERIZ,ELIZABETH
RUIZ, JOSE
SELVAS,JESSACA
STAINE,HEVYNNE
STEEL,TRAYVON
SUSARREY,ZYRAH
TADESSE,ELETTA
TATE-ROBERTS,JAYLAND
THOMAS,JOSHUA
TOSCANE,MIGUEL

PERIOD 04PERIOD 02
ADDULQADIR-MORRIS, ZAYD
BELL, GEORGE
CASTILLO, HECTOR
CHINN, JACOB
CRUZ, JESSICA
GATES, DASAUNI
GUSTAVIS, BRANDON
HERRON, JAYZON
LOPEZ, IVONE
MANDANTES, HYACINTH
MCKINNEY, MALEEA
MCKINNEY, TYRONE
MONTES, ADRIAN
MORALES, AXIRIZ
MULTANI, AMANPREET
MUSCHAMP-NETTLES, D
NASHREED, TARIA
NIETO, ALEJANDRO
OBENG, CAMERON
PORTILLO, SOLYMAR
PORTIS, JOSEPH
RAMIREZ, ELIZABETH
RAMSEY, DEVIN
ROONEY, TRAVON
ROSS, KENNEDI
RUDD, JALEN
SANCHEZ, ROCIO
TOMLINE, CHERISH


